
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 23, 2014 

 

 

Dear County Judge Executive, 

 

The Kentucky Animal Control Advisory Board is pleased to announce that the 2014 

Animal Shelter Construction Grant applications are now available. The Kentucky 

General Assembly appropriated three million dollars ($3,000,000) in 2010 for the grant 

process though bond sales. At this time, $60,000 has become eligible again for a grant.  

 

Please find the application for your county enclosed. Also, the applications are available 

in electronic form on the ACAB website www.kyspayneuter.com. The deadline for 

submitting an application is July 15, 2014. Incomplete applications will not be accepted. 

 

Please feel free to email me at joyce.parman@ky.gov with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joyce Parman 

http://www.kyspayneuter.com/
mailto:clint.quarles@ky.gov

